
 

 

Addendum I 
Request for Proposals to  

 

Proposal No: 2021-09-22-01  

 

City of Spartanburg 

P.O. Box 5107 

145 W. Broad Street 

Spartanburg, SC. 29304 

Email: 

cwright@cityofspartanburg.org 

 
 

9/08/2019 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN – The City of Spartanburg is issuing an addendum for the above 

proposal:  The pre-bid tour on September 8, 2020 at 10:00 am, there was a fence located at 214 

Westover Drive. The fence is to remain on both sides at this location, the only part of the fence 

that requires to be removed will be the swinging gate and the portion next to house at 214 

Westover Drive. Please see photo attached, area marked with a red X. 

 



 
 



 

 

 


